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EAA Chapter 145 Meeting:  

Friday November 10, 

7:00pm Our Hanger                         
 
 
 

How do you fly a few inches above the 

ground?  Come to this months meeting 

and hear Don Bender explain how this is 

done.  Don designs and builds 

hovercrafts in his Middleville shop.  He 

will give information, show materials 

and answer question on the unique type 

of experimental craft. 

 

Something’s to think about discussing at 

this months meeting: 

• Payment of dues for 2007 

• Election of officers for 2007 

• Newsletter editor for winter 

• Web page administrator 

• Future programs/activities 

 

Last month’s meeting was the 
annual picnic in cooperation with the 
Riverview pilots club.  The weather 
was VFR; overcast with light 
mist...the pilots, family and friends 
came anyway.  About 90 of us 
enjoyed the food, fellowship and fire.  
Top “marks” to those who helped 
plan, set up and cook. 

 
 
 
 

In December we are planning to meet at 

the annual Christmas party with 

Riverview Airport...more details later. 

 

If any one has questions, comments or 

information about future EAA 145 

meeting, please contact Dick Foster 

(616-538-8849) 
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